
 

 

 

 
1st July 2020 
 
We hope you are your family are well. 
 
You will remember that we recently notified you about the school being in consultation for 
Nailsea School to join the Wessex Learning Trust. 
 
As part of this we would like to invite parents to a presentation that will be held in the 
auditorium on Monday 13th July at 6pm. This will be led by Mr Gavin Ball, Chief Executive 
Officer of the Wessex Learning Trust. 
 
In order to comply with social distancing guidelines there will need to be a limit on the 
number of people the auditorium can accommodate so we would ask that you confirm your 
attendance, including how many people will be in your family group, by Tuesday 7th July at 
5pm. Please confirm attendance by completing this form: 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=wC_kKVN2UUqnzosIzVoQVW73i_5
A2HxBoDhUtN-POA1UNkk1Q0ZBMlJRRktZR001SzZGUE5ITEZKOC4u 
 
We are aware that some parents may feel they cannot attend a face to face meeting due to 
their own personal circumstances at this time. If this applies to you, a summary of the 
presentation and a frequently asked questions document will be made available through the 
website after the event. 
 
 
We look forward to seeing you on 13th July at 6pm. 
 
 
 
Mrs Joanna Hopkinson   Mr Kevin Royce 
Chair of Governors    Chair of MAT Working Party 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


